
Printed on: 03/07/2023 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/07/2023  01:56:532023/2045/P COMMNT A Fairley I am  very concerned about the proposed "large roof light beside the rear wall of the house". Together with the 

" large sliding aluminium glazed doors across the width of the proposed extension "  presumably a lot of 

artificial  light will be beaming into all our gardens  and will be highly visible at night time. The application does 

not suggest  there are plans  to have  blinds or/curtains on the glazed doors to minimise this light intrusion. 

Bearing in mind it is a kitchen/dining room addition it will most likely be a daily occurrence.

 Is the addition of a large roof light  really necessary or will it be a an additional light pollution for all the 

neighbours ?
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